Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR

Tel: 01274 639377 **Fax:** 01274 648412 **Email:** office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Lloyd C. Mason-Edwards BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH.

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



8th November, 2019

Reception Workshop

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

The Week 11th-15th November will be 'fill your bucket week'. It is a celebration of helpfulness, gratitude and kindness. To link with this, we have organised an exciting workshop which will reinforce the message of maintaining positive friendships and will also look at what you can do if someone is being bullied. This will be done through an exciting story with animals!

The workshop will take place on Friday 22nd November, please ensure your child is at school in the correct uniform. The cost of this interactive experience will be £5.

Please return the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend, and pay via Parent Pay no later than **Friday 15th November**, **2019**.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Begum, Ms Gillard & Miss Thornton

Miss Begum, Ms Gillard & Miss Thornton Reception Teachers

Reception Workshop

I give permission for my child to attend the workshop on Friday 22nd November and will pay £5 via Parent Pay.

Child's Name	Class	
	_	











